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Recess During Cold Weather 

 

Elementary school students are 

kept indoors for recess and lunch 

times for a number of weather 

conditions such as rain, lightening 

in the area, extreme winds and 

extreme cold. When temperature 

and wind chill measure -28C or 

lower, students are kept indoors. 

Recesses and lunch hour may be 

shortened if the temperature and 

wind chill reading is between -28C 

and -20C. 

If a student's medical condition 

requires further consideration 

due to weather conditions, or if 

parents have other questions or 

concerns about how and when 

weather conditions affect your 

child's school day, please contact 

the school office. 

Please ensure that your children 

are coming to school prepared 

with: 

 Appropriate clothing 

including hats, boots and 

mittens/gloves 

 Indoor shoes that they 

can leave in the classroom 

Also, please remember, snow 

stays on the ground.  

 

M. Paluzzi  

 

 

 

Holiday Concert 

Our Winter Concert will be 

taking place on Thursday, 

December 6th beginning at 

6:30pm for the students in 

the following classes: 

Primary Choir, Ms. Hallam’s, 

Mr. Kalombo’s, Ms. 

Papanicolaou’s and Mme. 

Hartwell’s, Ms. Bianchi’s, Ms. 

William-Yu’s, Mr. Salick, 

Mme. Neguib’s, Mme. 

Godinho’s, M. Dialo’s, The 

Symphonic Band, Mr. 

Kennedy’s, Ms. Ing’s,  Mme. 

Cumberbatch’s and Mme. 

Ballgobin and Mme. Copkov’s, 

Ms. Doan’s and Ms. 

Krawczyk’s and the Vocal 

Ensemble.   

Please note that classes that 

did not perform in the 

Winter Concert will be 

performing in the Spring 

Concert. 

Participating students will 

need to be at school at 6pm. 

Letters from homeroom 

teachers will be sent home 

this evening explaining pick 

up and drop off procedures.  

Admission is free but we are 

asking families to please 

bring a one non-perishable 

food item per person which 

we will donate to our local 

food bank as part of our 

Holiday Food Drive.  
 

 

Principal’s 

Message 

Staying Connected 

 

Stay connected to what’s 

happening at TW by following us 

on Twitter, visiting our Website, 

www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca. We 

are piloting direct emails to 

families. Make sure your email is 

up to date with the office.  
 

 

http://www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca/
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THE SCHOOL NWSLETTER 

Choices for Nine 
 
Ms. Blake, our new Guidance 
Counselor, is working with 

our grade 8 families 
regarding High School 
Selections. Optional 

Attendance forms must be 
submitted to the main 
office for signatures.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

December   
5th Raptors 905 for grades 4-8 

6th Winter Concert beginning at 
6:30pm in the large gym 

7th PA Day-No school  

13th Coat Drive and Bake Sale 

20th Pizza Lunch  

21st Last Day of School before 
the Holiday Break 

 

January  

7th First Day Back 

14th Parent Council Meeting 
beginning at 6:30pm 

17th Parent Council-Movie Night 
6:30-8:00pm 

18th PA Day-No School  

24th Pizza Lunch  

 

February  

12th Report Cards sent home 

15th PA Day—no school 

18th Family Day—no school  

 

 

 

 

Cafeteria Updates 

 

The cafeteria will be closed on 

December 5th due to the 

Raptors 905 game and will be 

closed on December 20th and 

21st due to the break.  
 

 
.  

Calendar 

of Events 

PARENT COUNCIL/SAC 
Get involved in continuing to 

make Tredway Woodsworth a 

great school and participate 

in your community.  Our third 

PARENT COUNCIL 

MEETING is scheduled for 

Monday, January 14th at 6:30 

PM in the staffroom. 

There will be a coat drive on 

Thursday December 13th 

from 8:45 and 9:15am in the 

small gym. 

We will also be having a bake 

sale at lunch on December 

13th in support of the 

installation of bike racks. We 

appreciate and look forward 

to your support. 

 
         Safety Reminders 

The safety and security of 

students and staff is a top 

priority at Tredway 

Woodsworth.  With that in 

mind, please observe a few 

reminders. All 
visitors/parents need to 

report to the office. If it is 

necessary for students to be 

released early from class, 

parents must contact the 

office and students will be 

called down. Parents who are 

dropping off lunches, 

homework, etc. should bring 

these items to the office prior 

to 11:30am.  Please do not go 

directly to classes. Once the 

morning announcements have 

begun, students entering are 

to come to the office for a 

late slip before going to class. 
 

 

 

 

 

LEAVE YOUR TOYS AND CARDS 

AT HOME, PLEASE 

We are reminding students and 

their families that the following 

items are NOT PERMITTED AT 

SCHOOL 

 Pokemon or other trading 

cards 

Students in Grades 4 through 8 

may bring a cell phone to school if 

they walk to and from school alone.  

These cell phones MUST STAY IN 

BACKBACKS OR LOCKERS. Let’s 

minimize the disruptions in class so 

that our students can learn.  

 


